
Golf Advisory Committee 

February 26th, 2019 

Present:  Larry Davies Chair, F. Biancaniello, Don McMullen, F. Daly 

Staff:  John Malinowski, Director of Golf and Andre Jordan 

 Public Comments 

None 

Approval of January 2019 Minutes 

Approved 

Director of Golf Report 

Golf is pretty much on budget.  Weather again has had a huge impact with approximately six (6) inches of measurable 
rain.  560 additional rounds have been added to spring play for outside package play. 

The bathroom(s) upgrades are soon to be in process and are on schedule to be completed by 4/1. 

The “Purchase Card” for play between May – September is an added option for OP HOA membership play.  Information 
regarding this option will be sent via an email blast to those in the community who have signed up for emails. 

Greens Report – Andre Jordan – Superintendent 

Trees on #8 have been cut and PW will assist in removing debris once the ground has had a chance to dry out.  A fan is 
going to be added to #14 and possibly #7 or #8.  Trap edging is almost complete.   

Green fertilizing is scheduled for 3/1 and punching is scheduled for 3/11 (weather permitting). 

#15 fair way is going to be widened up by the green approach. 

#14 fair way may be widened to the left of the twin trees. 

Golf course maintenance staffing will increase in two weeks. 

Some of the worse green aprons will be sodded. 

Cart path(s) where tree roots have lifted the path was discussed.  JM and AJ are looking at addressing the 3-4 worse 
holes to help alleviate potential damage to our new carts. 

New Issues 

None 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 


